
World Stevia Organization: Thanks for your participation

  

  

On behalf of the World Stevia Organisation (WSO) Team, it was a great pleasure to welcome
you during our 9th WSO World Congress on Stevia, which was held in Amsterdam on October
24-25, 2019. We have published photos of the conference on the Facebook page here . You
can also download them in  a PDF file 
here
.
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https://www.facebook.com/WorldSteviaOrganization/
images/stories/2019/World%20Stevia%20Organization%202019.pdf

